
Gallagher, Carol

From: Judy Branfman <branfman@ucla.edu>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2013 8:48 PM
To: Gallagher, Carol
Subject: Oppose Edison Licensing Amendment; Oppose the No Significant Hazard Request: FR

Doc# 2013-08888

Dear Carol Gallagher,

I urge you not to approve the re-licensing of Edison's San Onofre Unit Two.

The situation there is hazardous and Edison is trying to ignore the reality. Please put our nation's health and
safety ahead of Edison's economic priorities.

Sincerely,

Judy Branfman

Judy Branfman
PO Box 5351
Santa Monica CA 90409
branfman@ucla.edu
c 310-392-2076
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